
It has been another busy week at our beautiful school. Different exciting things have 

been happening in the classrooms and around the school. Please keep an eye out 

on the upcoming calendar events this term. This term the students will continue to 

focus on using respectful language towards others and being responsible in the 

school environment by staying in the correct school areas. These focusses will be 

discussed in the classroom, playground and all areas of our school environment. 

Our Bronze Award Rewards Lunch for Term 1 will be occurring during Week 4 to 

acknowledge students who have followed these focus areas in Term 1 and continue 

to be both respectful and responsible students. Congratulations to these remarkable 

students. 

Communication – Sentral Parent Portal  

The executive and staff have listened to the school community through the 

information received from discussions with parents, survey results and as promised, 

Tweed Heads South Public school will be delighted to introduce ‘Sentral for 

Parents’ this term. This exciting new communication platform will keep you fully 

informed about everything happening at our school and make it easier than ever for 

you to manage your child’s education - anytime, anywhere. The Parent Portal can 

be accessed via computer or device app. The portal will provide information about 

school activities (daily bulletins/messages, weekly calendars), student progress and 

allows access to reports, newsletters, school documents and more. Parents will be 

able to enter reasons for absences, download permission notes, book interviews 

with your child’s teacher and make payments through the website. This platform will 

help every parent stay connected and informed about your child’s education.  

Cross Country Congratulations  

I wish to extend my congratulations to all the students who participated in the 
THSPS cross country carnival. What a great 2 – 6 community event. Thank you to 
Mr Chamberlain and all the THSPS staff as well as the large parent support group 
for their contribution on the day. I wish all our competitors the best of luck at the next 
level of competition.   

PSSA  

Good luck to all the students participating in various sporting competitions, district 
carnivals, individual students who have been selected in North Coast PSSA team 
events at NSW PSSA State Carnival (Quade and Izaac) in the next few weeks.  
Thank you to all the teachers who have worked hard in preparing the students for 
these competitions and for all the parent support of all the students at these events. 
Hope our families and students have a wonderful week ahead.  

 

Warm regards 

Felicity Henderson (R/Principal) 

Principal’s Message C A L E N D A R  

D A T E S  

Tweed Heads South  

Public School 
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• Wednesday 10 

May - Police Visit 

and Presentation 

(Years 1 - Years 

6)  

• Wednesday 7 

June - Far North 

Coast Dance 

(Twin Towns) 

• Busy Bees 

Playgroup - Every 

Thursday 9:15am 

–10:45am 



In Term 2 Maara have been picking up where we left off in Term 1 in our 
science lessons, learning about the amazing adaptations that many 
animals around us use to survive or hunt for prey. We’ve also started the 
term consolidating our sense of number in our maths lessons and 
getting quicker at our basic arithmetic. Literacy has seen us beginning 
our investigation into persuasive texts and how authors make an 
argument using character and various literary techniques. 

Class check in   
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Healthy Grab and Go Snacks  



ANZAC Day 

ANZAC Day 2023 marked 108 years to the day when Australia and New Zealand troops landed at ANZAC 

Cove. 

To show their support, students from Tweed Heads South Public School accompanied by teachers and 

families marched alongside Veterans, Aussie servicemen and women to the memorial in Chris 

Cunningham Park, Tweed Heads.  

Students wore their school shirts proudly while taking part in the ANZAC Day morning service march.  
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